
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting February 1st, 2021 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg. 

Planning Commission, all members present, no guests in attendance.  

Approval of agenda, Miller/Weilding 

Minutes from January 1st, 2021 reviewed and approved with spelling change, Hawkins/Weilding 

No requests this month from public to review. 

Open business,  

Paul presented edited versions of Building Code Ordinance and Roads, Driveways, Erosion and Sediment 

Control and Right-of-Way Construction Ordinance from the Attorney. We reviewed the documents for 

suggested changes, additions, and subtractions. After Review and changes agreed to move to full Board 

for approval.  

Chairman’s Report,  

Paul presented Resolution accepting dedication of Town Road between the Town of Hammond and Ed 

Forliti for 105th Court. See Resolution for legal description. Move to full Board for approval. 

 

 

Next meeting will be Monday March 1st, 2021. 

 

Meeting adjourned 9:18 pm, Miller/ Hawkins 

 

Submitted 02/06/2021 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

 


